
 

Scholastic 

Shop Online: scholastic.com/readingclub 

One-Time Class Activation Code: L6XNB 

 
Dear Families, 
 
Encouraging reading is one of the most important things we can do to help your child succeed. It can be tough finding the right books 
to keep them interested, which is why I am so excited that our class will be participating in Scholastic Reading Club this school year. 
 
With Scholastic Reading Club: 

 Every book you buy earns FREE Books for our classroom library 

 You can choose from handpicked, grade- and reading-level-specific books for your child 

 You'll find the best values on a variety of formats, including eBooks 

Each month, your child will bring home Reading Club flyers. Together you can choose from books hand-selected by teachers and 
experts, and then order online or by returning your order form and payment to me. 
 
I'd also love some help growing our classroom Reading Club. If you'd like to help out, please let me know! I'm excited to get our class 
reading! 
 
Thank you for your support, 

  VISIT scholastic.com/readingclub 

  ENTER the one-time Class Activation Code (top of this letter) 

  SHOP from a carefully curated selection of the best books, value packs, and Storia eBooks 

  SUBMIT your order and earn FREE Books for our classroom 

  All book orders will be shipped to our classroom so we can celebrate the joy of reading together! 

 

Second Grade Information 

Mrs. Reis’s Class 

MRS. REIS’S CONTACT 

INFORMATION 
 

 

 

lydia.reis@k12.sd.us 

605-422-3840 ext. 4414 

Room C 106 

http://www.scholastic.com/readingclub
mailto:lydia.reis@k12.sd.us


 

Second Grade Information 

Mrs. Reis’s Class 

Take Home Folders 

Each night your child will be 

bringing home a take home folder. 

The folder will have any completed 

work done throughout our day as 

well as notes. Please take time to 

go through the folder with your 

child each night.   

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

Our Birthday Procedures: 

*We celebrate everyone’s birthday! 

*Summer birthdays are as follows: 

 June…December 

 July….January 

 August…February 

*Your child may bring birthday treats to share with the 

class. Treats need to be PEANUT/NUT FREE.  

*Please refer to our Dakota Valley Handbook for the 

procedures on passing out birthday invitations. 

Happy Birthday! 

SNACK 

Snack is a very important part of our school day. It 

provides the children with an extra boost of energy. 

Snack time will be a part of our daily routine.  

To make this routine go smoothly and without daily 

planner reminders, I will be handling snack in a unique 

manner. Each child will be responsible for his/her own 

snack each day. As a parent you may choose to send 

several days’ worth of snack to school with your child at 

one time. If this is the route you choose, they may keep 

their additional snack in their lockers and then let you 

know when their snack is gone. You may also choose to 

send in a snack each day. How you choose to handle 

snack is entirely up to you! 

I encourage you to send in healthy snacks for your child. 

Please keep in mind that Dakota Valley does have an 

allergy policy. We need snacks that are peanut/nut free.  

 

Get ready for an 

awesome 2nd  

grade year! 

 

 


